MEETING NOTICE

The Drivers License Project ESC will be holding a meeting June 24, 2021 at 7:30 AM CST. The meeting will be held at the North Dakota Department of Transportation at 608 E Blvd Avenue via Teams.  

At the time this notice is being prepared, the governing body expects the agenda of its
meeting to include the following topics: 

· Review/approval of minutes for filing
· Project status 
· Discussion of upcoming efforts
· Review of project concerns, challenges, and action items
· Next meeting

Date of Notice: June 22, 2021
Name of Person Preparing Notice: Leila Thompson at DOT, 701-328-0844
